
Committed to Nuclear Excellence DAEC Plant Support Center 
Operated by Nuclear Management Company, LLC

July 25, 2002 

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Attn: Document Control Desk 
Mail Station 0-PI-17 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 

Subject: Duane Arnold Energy Center 
Plant Manager Change 

Effective August 9, 2002, John Bjorseth will become Plant Manager at Duane Arnold Energy 

Center (DAEC) for Nuclear Management Company, replacing Rob Anderson, who will 

become the Manager, Business Support.  

Since joining DAEC in 1980, Mr. Bjorseth has gained extensive experience in Engineering, 

Maintenance and Operations. He has held various management positions, most recently as 

Director, Engineering.  

Mr. Bjorseth received a Bachelor of Science degree in Mechanical Engineering from Iowa 

State University in 1980. He is a registered Professional Engineer in the State of Iowa and 

held a Senior Reactor Operators License from 1983 to 1993.  

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact my office.  

Sincerely, 

)Ken Putnam 
Manager, Licensing

cc: M. Peifer 
J. Bjorseth 
Darl Hood 
NRC Resident Office

,0 \�

3313 DAEC Road 0 Palo, Iowa 52324-9646 
Telephone: 319.851.7611


